
Welcome back! I hope you all enjoyed the Half Term break. 
 
On Tuesday 5th June we hosted a community meeting to further consult on our schools 
MUGA project. It was fantastic to see so many local residents and parents turn up to air 
their views on our planning application. We were thrilled to hear that despite in opposition 
to our project, most residents were firmly in favour of the implementation of the  facility for 
our children. We will continue to engage with the local residents and keep you informed. 
 
Please ensure you are seeking appointments outside of school hours. Children will not be 
granted permission to leave school early for medical appointments. 
 
GDPR (General Data Protection Regulations)- You may be aware that from the end of 
May, the rules around data protection have been updated. The GDPR will change how we 
can use your personal data and keep it safe, and will strengthened your rights over your 
own data. Whilst it is similar to the old Data Protection Act in many ways, there are a few 
differences, so we have made a few changes at school in order to remain compliant. 
Some of these changes involve updating our privacy notice, which outlines which data we 
hold, why we hold it and who we share it with. This can be found on the schools website. 
Please look out for letters re-seeking your consent  for using videos and photographs of 
your children. 

Ms A. Parker 
Headteacher 

 

Friday 8th June 2018 

Our June value is Empathy 

Chuka Umunna Coming to Bonneville!  

Our long awaited visit is confirm for Friday 15th June 2018, which coincides with 

our bring a male to school day. 

 

Dates for the diary 

Social Skills– Empathy Week  

 11th to 15th June 

Enterprise Day ’Trash to Treasure’  

 14th June 

Bring a ‘Male’ to school Day  

 15th June 

Science Week  

 18th to 22nd June 

Creativity Week  

 25th to 29th June 

Year 6 Disco   

 Friday 6rd July, 6pm 8pm 

Summer Concert 

 Monday 9th July, 7pm 

Meet the Teacher Meeting   

 Tuesday 10th July, 4.30pm 

Book Look Bonanza/Reports Out   

 Friday 13th July, 2.30pm 

Year 6 Play    

 Tuesday 17th July, 7pm 

Year 6 Leavers Assembly   

 Friday 20th July, 9am 

End of Term  

Friday 20th July at 1.30pm 

 

www.bonneville-

primary.lambeth.sch.uk 

Join us on Twitter 

@bonnevilleps 

 

 

SHOW YOU CARE! 

PLEASE STOP PARKING IN 

THE MIDDLE OF THE ROAD 

WHEN DROPPING CHILDREN 

OFF IN THE MORNING AND 

COLLECTING AFTER SCHOOL. 
 

 



Raffle tickets 
have been 

given out in 

book bags! 

Friends Association of Bonneville  

Thanks to FAB and all your donations through the work they do, the trans-

formation of our back playground will begin this Summer. We are very 

excited to see the developments when we return in September. 

Please support FAB to continue supporting the school– We thank you for 

your financial contributions and the collective voluntary effort. 

Quiz Night 14th June, Summer Fair 23rd June 

The Chickens have landed!  

As part of our outdoor learning  
curriculum, through Forest School, 
we are happy to welcome chickens 
to Bonneville. The children had the 
experience of waiting and watching 
10 eggs hatch in an incubator.   
Reception children then chose 5 
chicks to join our Bonneville     
Family. 

LKS2 Year 4 enjoyed their visit to the CLC where the 

children learnt how to use technology to analyse air 
pollution. They also learnt how to create infographics 
and present data in engaging ways, which supports 
their Saving Our World topic.  

The children took part in a skateboarding assembly, 
lead by the team from Skates and Ladders. They 
learnt about the parts of a skateboard and some of 
them had the opportunity to have a go - a good time 

Sport This week children in Key Stage One performed        

exceptionally well at the Yr2 Athletics competition held at 

La Retrait. Well done to all the children who took part 

and our race Winners. 

Next week is the yr 3/4 Football competition.  

Good Luck team! 

Please remember Sports Day, for year 2 upwards, will 

be at Tooting Rec on Tuesday 2nd July. 

Alice in Wonderland Thank you to MandM Theatri-

cal Productions for their performance of Alice in Wonderland. 
All children across the school enjoyed the show. Year 5 had 
fun in the workshops learning more about behind the scenes 
from stage set up to lighting.   

Bring a Male to School Day 9.30am-11am in the 

downstairs hall- Y4-6 children will be meeting and     
talking to a range of male visitors  from our school   
community about the different jobs/ professions that they 
do. Pupils will have an opportunity to interview the adults 
and ask questions about their jobs and how they got to 
where they are today. This will hopefully inspire many of 
our children to think about career options in the         
future.        

2.30-3.30pm in KS1 hall, there will be a workshop for all 
Dad's/ male carers to work on a giant piece of artwork 
which will go on display in school focusing on 
'Aspirations for the Future'. Children will be making 
cakes/ snacks for the event and refreshments will also 
be provided. Parents will be able to collect children from 
class from 2.30pm onwards to work on the project.  


